
 

 

                                              Memorandum No. 20-43 
 

 DATE:    July 8, 2020   

  TO:    City Commission   

       
CC:  John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer, Tammy Good, CIP Manager   

  
  FROM:   Hector R. Gandia, Project Manager I 
    
  SUBJECT:  SE 6th St Bridge Replacement Design Services    
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Background: 
 
In January 2020, City Commission approved ranking order for Solicitation “RFQ E-50-19- 

Design and Consulting Services for SE 6th Terrace Bridge Replacement”, which authorized staff 

to negotiate a contract with the highest ranked firm, Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.  

 
After careful analysis of the current condition of the bridge and subsequent public meetings, it is 

determined the bridge must be replaced to address the safety issues related to the current 

horizontal and vertical alignment of the bridge and roadway approaches.  

 

Recommendation: 
 

Staff is seeking City Commission approval to execute an agreement for professional/consulting 

services between the City of Pompano Beach and Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc. for design and 

consulting services for the SE 6th Terrace bridge replacement in the amount of $344,450.00. 

 

Professional services include the design and preparation of construction documents and 

specifications, surveying, utility locate services, geotechnical engineering services, engineering, 

structural, architectural and landscape design and construction administration services.  

 

The new bridge will improve vehicular safety, encompass pedestrian friendly access, incorporate 

pronounced aesthetic architectural and landscape features, which will provide a more prominent 

and attractive entry into the Garden Isles Community.  

 
 
 

 


